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KNIGHTS	OF	COLUMBUS 

July	2014
Grand	Knight’s	Report

by Mike Lynch, Grand Knight
Brothers: We have a big Co-

lumbian year ahead of us and I, 
for one, am very excited as we 
move into the next year. 

 The Santiago Festival is just 
around the corner and then we 
have the ID Drive, and I don’t 
even want to think about the 

Lenten dinners.
As we navi-

gate through the 
next year we 
need to try to 
help our brother 
Knights and get 
involved when 
we can, other-
wise we’ll have 
the same guys 

doing the same jobs and that can 
become overwhelming.  

It may seem like a small thing 
but an hour here, 30 minutes there 
and by the end of the year you’ll 
find that you’ve put in a few hours 
to help and strengthened your 
bond with a lot of your Brothers. 

 It could be a shift during the 
ID drive or helping clean up or 
serve during one of the council 
dinners.

First Friday adoration is a great 
way to give an hour and spend 
some quality time with our Lord.

Brothers, as we move through 
the upcoming year let’s remember 
that our principles are Charity, 

Taking	on
brand	new
challenge
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Michael Lynch

Kitchen crew mixes work, fun

	 	 	 																																																																													-	Rich	Petrash	photos

One of the many strengths of Council 9487 is the enthusiasm the Knights’ 
Kitchen Crew brings to the table. They are the men  who handle spatulas, crack 
eggs, and flip pancakes and ‘burgers for KfC events. Next is the spaghetti dinner 
July 19 for Fr. Marc. At the top are (l-r) Roger Sonnenfeld, Charlie Young, 
Pat Bole and Rich Mills. Bottom, (l-r) Pete Kellen, Joe Schulte and Roger.
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What’s Inside This Month

 See GK REPORT page 3



Council Officers
   2014-2015

Grand Knight 
Mike Lynch, Cell: (949) 
683-1782
michael.lynch@cox.net 
 
District Deputy 102
John Piccolo,  (949) 422-3529
johnpicc@yahoo.com   

Insurance Field Agent
Mark Yubeta, 
(949) 322-7266
FAX: (949) 366-0374

Deputy Grand Knight
John Teeter
jteeter@sbcglobal.net

Chancellor
Gary Clack 
garyclack@cox.net

        
Warden
Hector Guzman
hguzmo@cox.net

Advocate
Rick Reynolds, 474-6900
rreynolds@bwslaw.com

Treasurer
Steve Seastrom,
Recorder
Michael Klett 
xsive.guy@gmail.com

Inside Guard
Nacho Mena
Outside Guard
Steve Jiron
Financial Secretary
John Ojeda, PGK, 595-0990
Lecturer
Nacho Mena
Trustees 
1st Year: John Blaney, PGK
2nd Year: Mike Sofka
3rd Year: Steve Eggert 
Chapter Delegates
1. Mike Lynch, GK
2. John Blaney, PGK
3. Mike Sofka, PGK
 Chapter Alternates
1. Steve Eggert, PGK
2. Bernie Laituri, PGK

                                   
by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee
 

 Do you know that our our Knight of the month is Brother Bill 
Priester, a most loyal member of our council? He no longer drives at 
night but still finds ways to attend Council meetings. He  goes to all 
Friday Lenten dinners, all Knights’ events, and even Saturday recy-
cling. He helps pull the tabs of soda cans for the Ronald McDonald 
House on that day.

To top it all he continues to volunteer as usher at the 7 a.m. Mass. 
He has to wake up at 4:30 Sunday mornings to be on time to greet 
parishioners at the  church before mass as part of his ministry. He at-
tends daily Mass and enjoys having breakfast with the church group. 

Bill carpools to the Fourth Degree Assembly meetings at St. 
Kilians every month as a Council 9487 representative. He is a PFN, 
Past Faithful Navigator and continues to serve as a color corps to 
confirmation Masses in his full regalia. He needs assistance to get 
up, but  there  he is. Count him in to attend the big Fourth Degree 
ceremony this year in his tuxedo.

He is now on his 18th year as a Knight and celebrates his 85th 
birthday this month. He said he is is active because the Knights do 
a lot of good for the church and the parish through their programs. 
Also KofC is Catholic in origination. 

When driving was not a difficult task, Bill was a Eucharistic Min-
ister  for the sick, which he feels is like doing God’s work. He helps 
in the golf tournament but does not play.

He  helps in Christmas and Easter altar decorations, the beer booth 
and hamburger stand at  the festival. He could not recall missing his 
yearly spiritual retreat. He thinks that Council 9487 is very active 
and the best.

 Our congratulations to Bill to this deserving honor as Knight of 
the Month.

Bill Priester

  Joe joined the Knights four years ago and was my easiest recruit. 
Since then he has fulfilled his promise to be involved in his church 
community and grow spiritually through charity and service with 
his family.

Joe and wife Lillian are just like every other busy family, but have 
not neglected quality time with our Council family. Some activities 
that they have participated in are the Tootsie Roll drive, recycling, 
assembling dinner boxes at Second Harvest Food Bank with the 
Roosters, and offering the Eucharist to patients at Kaiser.

Their other activities include helping in a game booth at the car-
nival, making burritos Saturday mornings, and summer Backyard 
Theology. 

Recently they enjoyed Fr. Troy’s explanatory mass with ques-
tions and answers, then the movie on St. Joseph. They are blessed 
with children Allesandra, 25; Miranda, 23; Cristina, 22; Joseph, Jr., 

Family the Month 
Joe and Lillian Vincent

                 See VINCENT page 9
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Knight of the Month
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Gene Ganley Recycling Report

By George Nothhelfer, Recycle Chair

For May our program raised $1,437, increasing total earnings to 
$384,412. We continue to work hard together to increase our earn-
ings. We applaud all those who contribute to these efforts but need 
to see more of the new Knights. We look forward to seeing all of 
you Saturday, July 12.

Our program is successful because those of you who take time 
to support this very important program make the sacrifice and we 
appreciate it. I whole-heartedly thank all of my Brothers for the 
great job in stepping up on Saturday. We need more 
Knights to participate since the kids will not be 
coming during the summer months. 

We also need all the Knights to be aware of the 
sorting process. If the various products get mixed 
together, it costs a lot of money. Please ask one of 
us if you have any questions on sorting.

We are now back of our old method of recycling, 
which is much easier. 

We continue to pursue our Curb Side Certification 
and feel we are making progress. This affects the recycling program 
in the mobile home parks.

We are working with Scott Voigts, Lake Forest city council mem-
ber who is extremely supportive of our program. 

A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they spend in making the program 
a success.

These guys are there more than Monday and Tuesday to keep up 
with our other recycle projects that make our program so successful.

You have no idea what additional time and effort is spent by these 
people until you come and investigate for yourselves. We generate 
40 percent or more of our program from this group. We need more of 
our retirees to help for a couple of hours on Mondays and Tuesdays. 
Everyone has a good time. 

Thanks and “Hats Off” to all listed below:
John Ojeda, Dan Ramella, Bob Morgan, Gerry Dubois, George 

Nothhelfer, Richard Mills, John Teeter, Stewart Imagawa, Ricardo 
Teano, Bob Grabot, Don Blankenship, Pat Bole, Michael Ulibarri, 
Joe DeProspero, David Atkins, Ignacio (Nacho) Mena, Domingo 
Roldan , Hector Guzman, James Sharbash, Kevin Rivers, Sandy 
Lopez, Randy Robinson, Bonnie Ranestael, Leif Ranestod, Anthony 
Gionet Gonzales, Tom Sixsmith, Bill Priester, Guenn Decan, Bob 
Kupfert, Mathew Paul, Diane Wright, Charlie Young, Don McCain, 
Edward Acenas, Pat Larkin, and Al Gamarra.

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, 

Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry and Vivian Dubois, 

David Farage, 
Hector, and Cindy 

Guzman, 
Bob Morgan, 
John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, 
Ricardo Teano, 
Otis Givenrod, 
Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, 
George Nothhelfer,

 Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, 

 Domingo Roldan, 
Tom Egan,

 Mannv Rios.
    – George Nothhelfer

Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday VolunteersThanks to all for yet 
another big month

G.K. REPORT:                                    
From page 1

Pray for
World 
Peace

Unity, and Fraternity and let these 
principles guide us.  

Along with that (hand in hand 
if you will) let the light of Christ’s 
love shine through each of our 
endeavors.

Brothers, I humbly thank you 
for your trust in electing me Grand 
Knight for this next year and I 
look forward to working together 
to make it as successful a year as 
we can have for Bishop Johnson 
Council 9487.

Vivat Jesus



by John Piccolo, District Deputy 112

It’s hard to believe another month has flown 
by as it seems that I just wrote my June message.

This is a time of reflection as I look back at the 
last Columbian Year and review all we have ac-
complished and everything we can be thankful for.

Close to the top of my list are the friendships 
I have made with the members of my four great 
Councils. We have worked together and are ex-
pecting three Star Awards (fingers crossed) and 

hopefully Star District.
 As the installation ceremonies approach, I look forward to see-

ing many of you soon and working with our new slate of officers.
Last month we celebrated the great feast of Corpus Christi and 

we are all especially thankful for the great gift of the Eucharist that 
Christ has given us. I was especially moved by the words of our 
Deacon as he gave his message about the meaning of this wonderful 
gift that we receive as Catholic Christians.  

I wish all of you a peaceful summer and all the best for a suc-
cessful 2014-2015 Columbian Year.

 We left with renewed enthusiasm and new ideas to bring back to 
our Councils. Any Third Degree Knight is welcome to attend the state 
convention. Its vital for each Council to send two voting delegates. 

Reflecting	back	on	a	good	year
with	major	accomplishments
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Knights’ new
Employment
Link Committee

 The newly formed  Em-
ployment Link  Committee of 
two Knights is now accepting  
emails or telephone calls. 

If any of you Brothers may 
know of any job vacancy or if 
you are an employer who is  
planning to do some hiring, 
please alert us. 

That good news will be 
immediately transmitted  to  
a Knight who has called us, 
looking for a job.

 All cases will be handled 
with utmost respect and con-
fidentiality. 

Our motto is:  One single 
successful job placement of 
a Brother Knight through  
this link will be  worth all 
the efforts.

The committee consists 
of Ignacio Mena, who can 
be reached by cell phone  at 
(949) 525 5223 or email  at 
menafamily@hotmail.com 
and Ricardo Teano, cell 
phone (949) 632 9490  or 
email ricardo 8199@att.net

–	Ricardo	Teano

Bible Verse Exchange
We’re building a collective, constructive, and hopefully uplift-

ing Bible verse exchange. It’s a one-time thing and I hope you 
will participate.

We have picked those we think would be faithful, and make it 
fun. Please send an encouraging Bible verse to the person whose 
name is in position 1 below (even if you don’t know him). 

It should be a favorite verse that has lifted you when you were 
experiencing challenging times. Don’t agonize over it, it is one 
you reach for when you need it or the one that you always turn to.

         1. Charles Young:  zitalyn1@cox.net
         2. John Ojeda: john.ojeda@cox.net
 After you’ve sent the verse to the person in position 1, and 

only that person, copy this letter into a new email, move my name 
to position 1 and put your name in position 2. 

Only my name and your name should show when you email. 
Send to 20 friends blind copy.

 If you cannot do this in five days, let us know so it will be 
fair to those participating. It’s fun to see where they come from. 
Seldom does anyone drop out, because we all need new ideas and 
inspiration. The turnaround is fast, as there are only two names 
on the list, and you only have to do it once.

–	Jose	Lopez		(949)	586-6019.

Pray
for

Vocations  

District Deputy’s Message
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by Ricardo Teano
 Retention Committee

 
Let us welcome our new-

est Third Degree Brothers, Al 
Gamarra and Domingo Roldan. 
This degree of Fraternity was 
conferred to them last month 
in a most fitting ceremony at 

HONOREES: (L-R) Ricardo Teano, PGK Charlie Young, Bob Birtja, Domingo Roldan, Ignacio Mena 
and Al Gamarra.

St. Pius V Parish Hall in Buena 
Park. It was well attended with  
85 candidates.

Sixty-six sideliners and digni-
taries were present to extend their 
support at the investiture.

Our Council members did their 
did our part with the presence of 
PGK Charlie Young, Bob Birtja, 

Nacho Mena and Ricardo Teano. 
Charlie  was the Inside Guard.  

Al Gamarra and Domingo 
Roldan  can now qualify as of-
ficers and can join the prestigious 
Fourth Degree of Patriotism this 
October. 

Our heartfelt congratulations 
for their efforts.

The Santiago de Compostela 
Fourth Degree Assembly 2305 is 
pleased to invite our Brothers to  
join the Fourth Degree, the degree 
of Patriotism. 

Please open the website		www.
kofcassembly2305.org/ to learn 
more about it. 

The meetings will be at St. 
Kilian Parish Hall in Mission 
Viejo  on the second Thursday 
of the month. 

The ceremony is Saturday, 
Oct. 4,  at the Marriott Hotel in 

Al Gamarra, Domingo Roldan make Third Degree

Applications being accepted for Fourth Degree Oct.4
Irvine.

 The application  form is 
short but needs  the signature of 
Financial Officer John Ojeda to 
certify that you are a Third Degree 
Knight in  good standing. 

Signatures are also needed 
from  Faithful Navigator Joe Pau-
licivic for enrollment and Faithful 
Comptroller Bruce Strindberg for 
dues and reservation  and tickets. 

Attire is  strictly  tuxedo and 
black footwear. That day will con-
sist of registration, the ceremony, 

Mass, and formal banquet  dinner 
in that order. 

You can invite your loved ones 
to join the ladies luncheon or just 
the Mass and banquet dinner. 

The application fee was $70  
last year that included  first year 
dues. The  dinner ticket for guest 
was $45, and those figures are 
expected to remain the same.

For more information, my cell-
phone number is (949) 632 -490  
and email address, ricardo8199@
att.net.         –		Ricardo	Teano



June Program Highlights
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by Michael Klett, Recorder

1. The application for Donald McCown was read and admis-
sion approved by Council.

2. Treasurer’s Report:
 a) Checking: $7,868.48; b) Strategic 1:$12,260.09  c) Strategic 

2: $6,152.11. Total: $26,281.49. The trustees verified that the bills 
were within budget and should be paid. The council approved 
payment. The Financial Secretary reported the following receipts:

b) Receipts: Cash Box, $187; 10th of May Dinner, $393; 
Golf Tournament,  $7,115; RSVP, $500; Dues,  $762; Recycle,  
$1,729.77. Total:  $10,687.37.

 
3. Awards: Dave Atkins was named Knight of the Year. Stew-

art and France Imagawa were named Family of the Year. Mike 
Ulibarri and John Ojeda were awarded co-officers of the Year. 

4. New officers: Next year’s officer nominations were read 
and approved by Council.

5. Committee Reports:
    a) Mike Ulibarri: Annual Texas Barbecue is July 12. 
    b) John Ojeda: Donate a car through Ave Maria.
    c) Backyard Theology starts July 7.
    d) Bob Morgan: Recycling, timing is changing, need help 

since the students are off for the summer.
    e)  Ken Allen: Scholarships of $5,000 (total) distributed 

to 20 students.
     f)  Sept. 5-6-7 is the annual Retreat at Mater Del Rosa.
     g) Charlie Young: July 19 is the spaghetti dinner for Fr. 

Marc.
     h) Dave Owens:Thanks you for prayers received, they 

helped.

6. Guests and dignitaries: 
     a) District Deputy (102)  John Piccolo presented ID Drive 

plaque, first place in California, District plaque for 100 percent 
participation to Council 9487 for highest gross funds raised in 
District.

     b) PGK Mike Sofka is now the District Warden. Mike 
presented Walt McDonald award to outgoing Grand Knight John 
Blaney and Orange Chapter award to Financial Secretary John 
Ojeda.

7. New Business:
   a) Knights can march with Santiago de Compostela in the 

July 4 Lake Forest  parade, see Mike Sofka.

Family Matters 

Fathers, be
role models to
your children
by Bob Grabot
Family Director

Be a good father, love your 
kids, spend time with them. 

The way I interpreted Mike 
Klett’s recent message, it was for 
fathers to get involved and stay 

involved with 
your children 
as they grow 
and develop.

Be a role 
m o d e l  a n d 
gu ide  them 
along the path 
of life helping 
them to grow 
into strong in-
dividuals who 
value their re-

lationship with the Lord. 
As Catholic fathers and 

Knights of Columbus we know 
that this was sage advice from 
Mike. 

I for one would like to thank 
Mike for having served as our 
Family Director the past year.

I admired Mike for being  cou-
rageous enough to write openly 
about some of his own successes 
and failures as a father in his 
articles. 

I know that many of us could 
share volumes about our own life 
experiences in heading our own 
families.

I offer a second guiding prin-
cipal as my opening message as 
your new Family Director:

Be a good husband, love your 
wife, spend time with her.

The key element in Mikes’ 
message as well as my own is to 
devote your time and energy to 

    See FAMILY page 9

Bob Grabot



Council 9487 Advertising Corner

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income	Tax	Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630
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More Ads on Next Two Pages

ACCESS >
Exterminator Service Inc.

Complete Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com
                                    

                      ‘Call us for what’s buggin’ you”
          
                             Residential >   Industrial >  Commercial >



       

       

       

       

       

       
               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 

                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

                        
   Gennaro Insurance Agency 
                  
23161 Mill Creek Drive 
                                                                 
Ste 100
              
Laguna Hills, CA 92653
      
Tel 949.586.2313
     
Cell 949.648.1257
                    
Fax 949.588.9923
         
igennaro@farmersagent.com
License#0167940

	ED	CHIN		Realtor
 9901 Irvine Center Dr.
Irvine, Calif. 92618
Phone: 949-753-7888  Mobil: 949-306-1076
Fax: 949 753-0671
email: chined1@hotmail.com
http:/evergreenrealty.net
Lic. No: 00824701

Joseph	Gennaro 

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
 • Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law
16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com
www.rainonelaw.com

     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.

com
CA LIC NUMBER 01233768

       

       

Dina Tennant 
(949) 768-8350
(949) 295-6278 Text
dina@dinatennant.com
http://dinatennant.com

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE
CA BROKERAGE # 454480

                               -  Page 10 -

                               -  Page 8 -

       

       



       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

              
       

       

                                          

       

       

       

       

       

       

Steve	Cook	                  
Franchise Owner
Sonsset, Inc. dba H&R Block

26761 Portola Parkway, Ste. 2M 
Foothill Ranch, CA 92610
Tel 949.837.1599  ext. 2501   Fax: 949.837.1752
Cell 949.466.4998
stcook@hrblock.com     www.hrblok.com 753-0671
 FAMILY:                                    

From page 6

Advertising Rates:  
   The cost is $60 a year for a business card size 
ad, and $40 a year for each additional business 
card size (3.5 inches x 2 inches) purchased (If 
you purchase and ad the size of two business 
cards, the cost is $100/year.)   Get  your  busi-
ness card advertised in the next issue of this 
Newsletter by calling Brother Ricardo Teano 
now at  273-8940. 

      LAW OFFICES OF
      Virginia L. Landry, Inc                

                       Ronald L. Moore
                FORENSIC DEFENSE ATTORNEY

  15635 ALTON PARKWAY SUITE 120       TEL (949) 585-7400 
  IRVINE, CALIFORNIA  92618-7324       FAX (949) 585-7407                             
      

rmoore@landrylaw.net

                               -  Page 9 -

making your family a strong unit that is happy, lov-
ing and committed to living their Christian values. 

Mom and Dad are clearly responsible for set-
ting the values in the home and in the family. With 
husband and wife working together and supporting 
one-another along the way, I feel that our children 
are certain to feel loved and positive about their 
formative years at home. 

I believe one of our greatest hopes as parents is 
to provide a strong foundation for our children and 
that they will grow into the men and women God 
has created them to be. It may be too much to hope 
for more as a parent. 

ut, I for one would sure love to see my children 
go on and raise their own families guided by the 
same principles that we have tried to instill in them.

13; and Myah, 11. Joe Jr. amnd Myah made their 
sacraments of reconciliation and first communion 
at Santiago de 

Compostela, and will one day begin preparation 
for confirmation. Both also made the principal’s 
honor roll in their schools and enjoy playing sports. 

To say the least, Joe likes the friends that he 
has made and pride of being in Council 9847. 

Our congratulations to Joe and Lillian.   
                                              -	Ricardo	Teano

VINCENT:                                    
 From page 2

How	to	Contact		K	of	C	
The	Knights	of	Columbus	welcomes	 inqui-

ries	from	those	who	wish	to	contact	Knights	of		
Columbus	Headquarters:

1	Columbus	Plaza
New	Haven,	CT	06510

(203)	752-4000
Email:	info@kofc.org
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Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster
Jerry Delmore 
jcdelmore@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George Nothhelf-
er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

We are still looking for birthdates of Knights’ spouses and anniversary 
dates.  We don’t need the years, just the month and day.  

Send the birthday and anniversary information to john.ojeda@cox.
net or call my cell at 949-813-4320.

Let us honor the spouses who stand behind us.   
•••                              

Do you know that if you attend a meeting on the month you celebrate 
your birthday or anniversary you could win a prize? That has been hap-
pening for some time. I hope it continues. 

We are hoping to be able to save money by sending the Newsletter by 
Email to all with Email addresses and First Class Mail to those who do not. 

If you are not getting weekly updates about Knight events then we do 
not have your Email address.  Please send it to me.  

                                                                                 			–	John	Ojeda,	

Send us your birthdays, anniversaries
                     

              

       

                                          
              

                            
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       
       

       
       

       

       

       
       

              
       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

16 Joseph Marilley Jr.
17 James Breen
18 Bill Breen, PGK
18 Robert Mortenson
19 Angela Gilbert
19 David Schollum
20 Kelly Cromwell
20 Iva Ganley
21 Michael Glover
22 Linda Haas
22 James Proffit
22 James Stiegler
22 Philip Tagatac
23 Carmelo Abaoag
24 Cleve Menke
24 Margaret Gennaro
24 Jenniger Mulholland
25 Abby Quiroz
27 Joseph R. Maahs
28 Sudele Arriola
28 Julius Masudal
25 Michael Nader
30 Rev. Wm. Krekelberg
31 Leonard Gribbons

       

                
02 Debra Ickes
03 Dan Diesel
03 Charles Armstrong
04 Rev Benjamin Fama
04 James David Owens
04 Richard J. Reynolds
05 Stephanie Sweeney
06 Henry Martinez
07 Julia Matonic
07 Charles Mills
08 Joseph Schulte 
08 Joseph Vincent
10 Sam Riela
10 Richard A. Farina
12 Robert Desmond 
12 William J. Priester
13 Roger Sonnenfeld
13 Rosemary Milby
13 Larry Bishop
13 Dennis DeRosia
14 Charles Goebel
15 Edward Villalva
15 Ronald Re
15 Rudolph Quiroz
16 Christine Onufrak

05 Alvin/Grace Henson

07 Hector/Cindy Guzman 

08 Wayne/Mary Ann Husava

10 David/Maria Schafer

11 Dante/Gay Ramella

11 Jose/Elodia Goncalves

/13 Eugene/Sudele Arriola

13 Donald/Pamela Finn

19 Randy/Donna Meeks

22 Michael/Jenn. Jednoralski

24 Mike/Jean Sofka

24 Donald/Melanie Church

25 Ricardo/Irma Ruelas

30 Mark/Karen Bustamante

30 Jim/Suzy Bailey

Service Program Directors  July
Birthdays

   July
Anniversaries

– Compiled by John Ojeda, PGK

       



       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

	 	 	 	

Service Program Directors

       

Lenten Dinner, PH
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Officers
Meeting

Chapter
Meeting

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Veterans
Day

All Souls
Day

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
July 2014      

.
General
 Meeting
7:30 p.m.

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Chapter
Meeting

First Friday
Adoration

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Officers
Meeting

7:30  p.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

                                    1           2             3        4                   5  

      6              7            8            9          10          11         12                 

       13          14           15       16           17           18       19           

      20           21          22           23           24          25         26                

      27          28             29         30         31                        

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Spaghetti 
Dinner 

for Fr. Marc

Recycling in
lower  Lot
Texas BBQ

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Doughnuts, 
coffee on

Patio.


